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Florida Attorneys Pen Article on Workplace Bills to be Presented
During State’s 2020 Legislative Session
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The Florida legislature convened on Jan. 14, 2020, and this session, several employment bills could

impact employers across the Sunshine State. In their article for the Daily Business Review, Orlando

attorney Justin McConnell and Fort Lauderdale attorney Garrett Kamen take a look at the top

workplace law bills that employers should keep their eye on in 2020. While it’s not clear any of the

workplace bills will make it out of committees to be voted upon by the legislature, Justin and Garrett

discuss minimum wage hikes, paid family leave proposals, E-verify and ban-the-box legislation,

among others. 

To read the full article, visit Daily Business Review.
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